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BVI FSC Notice on COVID-19: In-Person Business Transactions 

  
 
 
The British Virgin Islands Financial Services Commission (“the Commission”) is continuously 

monitoring guidance regarding the evolving novel coronavirus (COVID-19).  

Industry practitioners are advised that regular collection and delivery services for business 

transactions remain available.  We appreciate your cooperation in complying with any modified 

entry procedures in place when conducting business at Commission offices.   

Please direct any questions regarding the Commission’s COVID-19 preparedness and planning 

response to corpcomm@bvifsc.vg.  

 

mailto:corpcomm@bvifsc.vg

